CVNA Annual Meeting Minutes

August 8, 2016

President, David Smith, welcomed about 75 members of the Centennial Valley Neighborhood Association and provided an agenda for the meeting as well as accomplishments during the 2015-16 year, and biographies of Board candidates. Reggie Rose, manager of CVCC, thanked residents for choosing CV and supporting the Club and Golf Course; and he provided an update on status of club which boasts 540 members in all categories. Jason Miller, golf course superintendent, said CVCC is unique Lindsey property while discussing significant and recent golf greens improvements.

Chief Jody Spradlin of Conway Police Department reported great support from CV, which is in CPD zone 2. He explained that the law requires permits for all homes having active alarm systems with fines for not having such a permit. Chief Spradlin also explained with support from LaTresha Woodruff, Public Information Officer for CPD, the Smart911 app for all residents and pets, valid in Conway and all US police districts.

Treasurer Ted Smith presented financial report and budget for coming year. Tom Jistra moved, Pam Ozment seconded to re-elect five current and one new Board members; motion passed. Phyllis Simon asked for more updated contacts through which to send email information. Jim Binam reported on landscaping efforts as well as sprinklers, some of which run off golf course watering system.

During discussion by residents of priorities, ideas and concerns, Neil Hattlestadt expressed concern for properties being rented in CV. Bob Elliott expressed concern for work trucks being parked in residential driveways and number of cars parked in street.

With no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 7:30 p.m. and socializing continued.